
 
 

14 Dixon Ave, Suite 202 |  Concord, NH 03301  |  603.226.4732 

 
November 21, 2022 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301  
 
Re: IR 22-076, Investigation of Whether Current Tariffs and Programs are Sufficient to 
Support Demand Response and Electric Vehicle Charging Programs 
Clean Energy NH Letter of Participation 
 
Dear Chair Goldner,  

Pursuant to the Order of Notice dated November 15, 2022, Clean Energy NH (CENH) hereby 
notifies the Commission that it will be participating in the above-referenced docket. 

Please add Chris Skoglund, Director of Energy Transition, chris@cleanenergynh.org, to your 
service list.  

Thank you for your attention to this request. 
 
Sincerely,      
 
 

 
Sam Evans-Brown  
Executive Director   
Clean Energy NH   
14 Dixon Avenue, Suite 202   
Concord, NH 03301   
sam@cleanenergynh.org  
 
cc: Service List in IR 22-076 
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